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X-Ray Equipment Company
ATTN: Danny M. Peabody

Vice President
2601 Ludelle Street
Fort Worth, Texas 76105

I
Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of February 9,1989, in response to our letter

and Notice of Violation dated January 23, 1989. We I. ave reviewed your reply

and find it responsive to the concerns raised in our Notice of Violation. |

Sincerely,
Original S10 nod By:
W!;llam L. Fisher

.

William L. Fisher, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch

cc:
T fas Radiation Control Program Director
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